VERNDALE PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Independent School District No. 818, Wadena County
VERNDALE, MINNESOTA 56481-3000

~Mission Statement™
The mission of the Verndale Public School District is to provide a safe environment where students are prepared for
an ever-changing world through educational excellence.

To:  Mr. Paul Brownlow and the Verndale School Board
From: Greg Johnson, Dean of Students/Activities Director
Date: August 8, 2019

Re:  Assistant Football Coach (“C” Football)

I recommend the Verndale School District hire Matt Jones to fill the assistant football coaching
position (“C” Football). He will be paid at Step 3 of the extracurricular salary schedule.

MTr. Jones has prior experience in our football program as junior high coach and as a volunteer
assistant coach at the varsity level. I believe that Mr. Jones is an excellent choice for this
position.

Sincerely,

Greg Johnson
Dean of Students/Activities Director



